
 

 
 

 

Date:  August 26, 2025 

     Contact: Labour Arbitration Tribunal 
 

Telephone: 468-3701 

Email: gis@gov.vg 

 

Labour Arbitration Tribunal Temporarily Closed 

 

The Labour Arbitration Tribunal is currently closed until further notice. The office 

is temporarily located on the second floor of the Romasco Building at the Ministry of 

Financial Services, Economic Development and Digital Transformation. For any 

assistance during this period, please contact us at 468-4758 or 468-2112 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 

patience and understanding. 
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